
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 3:39:52 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 8:13 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Christina Oliveras

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Being a single mother of 2 children, my hydro rates are beyond manageable at the rates they are now. 
In the winter I kept my house at 17 degree's Celsius and my bills was still in the 300 to 400's (I live in
a 800 square foot home) NOT a big home!  I have no AC in the summer and my bills are at 150 to  200
a month...I use my dryer/dishwasher/and washing machine in NON peak hours...
Now this is happening and the rates are going further up?  This is unacceptable....Wynne (premier of
Ontario) you are taking food, clothes and simple life pleasures from my children and myself... how do
you sleep at night?  I have an excellent job which I pay my taxes..I pay my bills on time...and respect
the freedoms we have here in Canada...but this NEEDS to stop.  This is just going to increase poverty
and impact the youth, seniors
(pensioners) and middle to low income families.... This is ridiculous.
Ontario speak up...protest this!

-- Attachment --
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